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2014 Board of Directors Officers: 
Chairman – Mary Jane Cheatham 

Vice Chairman – Charles Frith 
Secretary – Ellen Russell 

Treasurer – Roberta Saxon 
  

Committees: 
Volunteer Chairman – Jan Van Ness 

Special Events – Kay Shurgar 
Manager – Nancy Rorex 

Daily Manager – Ed Brown 
Communications – Charles Frith 

 

 
Numbers Served at Stewpot Increasing 

The numbers for Stewpot and the Clothes 
Closet are increasing.  Recently, the number 
served has been over two hundred on a 
number of days.  This, of course, is reflected in 
our increased numbers of clothes needed for 
the Clothes Closet.  The last few Thursdays, 
the Clothes Closet has really been busy. 
For instance, during one recent week there 
were NO men's long pants or jeans at all to 
give out.  Larger size 2XXL and up T-shirts 
were also scarce.  And finally, there were no 
women's cotton socks. In Summary, the 
Clothes Closet is in dire need of all types of 
men’s and women’s clothes.  Please check 
your closets and see if you have clothes 
that the Stewpot could use.  Deliver them to 
your Church Office and your Team Captain 
will see that they get delivered to Stewpot. 

 
 
 

 
 

Undie Sunday Not a Success 

 
Recently, all the Stewpot Team Captains were 
contacted and asked to contact their teams 
who in turn were to request hat their churches 
hold an Undie Sunday and bring women’s 
underwear for the Stewpot.  Only Two 
churches brought women’s underwear to the 
Stewpot. 

 
 

Lights and Security Cameras 
At the last Stewpot 
Board Meeting, it 
was decided to 
install security 
cameras and 
motion detection 
lights in strategic 
places to help 
reduce drug 
trafficking around the Stewpot. 

 
 

Your generous donations have helped us 
fight hunger for 40 years. Please send your 
tax deductible donations to The Stewpot, 
800 Scott Street, Little Rock, AR 72201. 

 


